
P.O. Box 1437 
Georgetown, SC 29442 

Phone:  843-520-4888 / Fax:  843-527-4140 

 
Dear Friends,  
 
 On the first Saturday of each month, we invite family members who have qualifying students to 
come for an on-campus visit for 4 hours.  The interaction between the men and their families ranges from 
guarded anticipation to outbursts of emotions.  Old memories begin to fade in the reality of life changes 
taking place in their sons, husbands, and fathers. 
 
 A few of the pictures captured here tells a story without using words.  Outdoor Games, Picnic Meals 
around a family table and HOPE shared brings out the good times in all present.  I wish there was a way to 
bring each of you to see for yourselves and experience the reward of seeing your donation dollars at work!  
With God’s help, there will be many more gasps, hugs, tears, and pictures, as memories are made.  With 
each visit, the trust builds and HOPE shines brighter in our men.  Thank you for making this happen each 
month by giving sacrificially. 
 
 The entire Powell family would like to express a sincere THANK YOU for your kind words,    
prayers and donations given in Mom’s memory. We had two grueling years of hospice care, where         
dementia took over and we said a LONG goodbye to our mother. The end came early on May 2, 2023, 
when she transferred from this world to her eternal home.  The grief process has been long and painful, but 
each day gets a little better.  God’s mercy is new every morning. 
 
  With 635 miles separating us as the end drew near, Karen and I packed up and began an 11-hour 
journey deep into the night.  We drove hard with the hope mom would still be alive when we got to her 
side.  All physical signs were not in favor of us arriving in time.  By midnight in Montgomery, I had some 
hope that we could make the next two hours.  In God’s favor, we arrived to be able to say goodbye as mom 
relaxed and took her last breath here on earth. 
 
 While the nurses were working with mom, one turned and said, “your mom was waiting on you to 
get here before leaving to go home”.  We stood around her bed and marveled at the timing and goodness of 
our loving Savior.  We have the HOPE of one day being reunited with both Dad and Mom in Heaven.    
Until then, we continue to go forward in ministry to others. 
 
 If you do not have this same HOPE, please ask Christ into your life and you can know the peace our 
family has experienced in this time of loss.  A happy day is coming! 
 
 Thank you so much for helping us live this exciting life in ministry. 

 

Helping Hurting People, 

 

Rev. Wayne Powell                                                                                                                                            
Executive Director 
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In Honor of: 
 

Pastor Wayne  

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Charles Smith  

  Myrtle Beach, SC  
 

Wally Ford 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Greg Bryant  

  Andrews, SC 

June 2023 Service Schedule  
 

 

Sunday, June 4th - 11:00 a.m. 

  Mount Calvary Pentecostal Holiness Church 

  Bonneau, SC 

 

Sunday, June 25th - 10:30 a,m, 

  Antioch Baptist Church  

  Aynor, SC  

If you are involved in a church or any community 

groups,  Auxiliary Meetings, Ladies and Men’s     

Meetings, we would love to come visit, give a         

presentation of our ministry and help spread word of 

Adult & Teen Challenge.   843-520-4888 

In Memory of: 
Fay Powell  

  Given by:  ~Mr. & Mrs. Terry Beasley  

                       Spanish Fort, AL 

                    ~First Assembly of God of Robertsdale 

                       Robertsdale, AL  

                    ~Mount Calvary Pentecostal Holiness 

                       Bonneau, SC  

                    ~Mr. & Mrs. Skip Burt  

                       Summerville, SC  

                    ~Mr. & Mrs. James Immordino 

                       Middletown, NJ 

                    ~Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Sentz 

                       Daphne, AL  

                    ~Mr. & Mrs. Alan Jennings 

                        Canton, GA  

                    ~Mr. &  Mrs. Al Mazurek, Jr.  

                       North Charleston, SC  
 

Shelton Thomas 

  Given by:  Gloria Thomas  

  Huger, SC  
 

Andy Simbeck  

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Wilbur Sharpe, Jr.  

  Pawleys Island, SC  
 

Luther Ridgle  

  Given by:  Donna Ridgle 

  Andrews, SC  
 

Catherine Dean  

  Given by:  Doris Tate 

  Anderson, SC  
 

Roy, Michael, Rose & Matthew Rogers 

  Given by:  Mark Rogers 

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Scott Joye 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Morris Perry  

  Johnsonville, SC  
 

Joseph R. Viele 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Robert Viele 

  Easley, SC  
 

John “Johnny” Baker  

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Ward  

  Alcolu, SC  

ADULT & TEEN CHALLENGE BULLETIN BOARD  
www.teenchallengesc.com or  

Adult & Teen Challenge South Carolina on Facebook  

June 21st – Summer 

Sunday, June 18th  

June 14th  


